

Newsletter March 2022 Romania - Voivodeni

Dear Friends and Supporters,





The woman on the photo to the left wanted to start a hair salon. Thanks to the Foundation's start-up capital she has been able to furnish a hair salon. She is just about to open a parcel with an

electric special hairbrush, which we sent with the truck transport.

As we mentioned in our December letter, we have initiated some projects "Helping people to help themselves" in Voivodeni. Here

is a short account of the first ones.

A young man (the photo below) wished to buy three calves to breed. The Foundation assisted him. He can have the calves housed with the farmer in return for working on the farm and receiving a salary for his work.

A family with four children has received a pig.





The man in a red shirt wishes to start a carpentry shop. He uses some of the money from the SB Foundation to put in new insulated windows and install three-phase el.

A family who has lived in southern Romania wanted to move back to their parental home in Voivodeni. But the house was in too bad of a shape to be restored. They asked for help from the SB Foundation to build a new little house. The 20 square meters house is now finished and the family with their five children has already moved in.







We wish the self-help projects good luck! The recipients of the gifts and all of us thank our donors! Warm greetings from the SB Foundation and all of us in the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger

Stiftelsen Brödet / the SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se,

e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se, Tel: +4670-2545233

Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L. Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm, Sweden

Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Arne Wikström.

Deputy: Ivar Boman, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg

